
  

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 27, 2018 

 
 

 

   D1 defeats Saugus   12-0 
   C team lost to Methuen  19-16 
  

Congratulations D1 for winning the Championship. 
 
For Billerica Pop Warner, this was a very successful season on the field.  4 teams made 
the playoffs, 2 teams played for the championship, and we had 1 champion. 
Great season by all football players. 
 
 

NOW IT’S THE LADIES TURN 

THE D & C TEAM CHEERLEADERS ARE GOING TO ORLANDO… 
OK, now it’s time for the ladies to bring home a championship from Orlando. 
Good luck girls…you can do it…   

 
 
 

UPCOMING DATES/EVENTS/REMINDERS…. 
This week is football equipment turn in.  Please wash your 
equipment, take off any mouthpieces, and keep the socks. 
Your coaches or team parent will be letting you know what night.  

 
  Monday December 10 E & F teams, end of year banquets  
       6pm at the Elks 
 



  

  Sunday January 27  A, B, C, D teams, banquet 
       Times to be determined at the Elks 
 
 
 
With the football season coming to an end, only things remaining are the 
cheerleaders competing in Orlando and the end of year banquets.  Now is a 
good time to thank all those people who gave their time, their effort and 
their energies to making this a successful season.   Week after week, night 
after night, this league is built on the generosity of people helping out.  
Whether its in the snack shack, lining the field, holding the sticks on game 
day, supporting the cheerleaders at competitions, boot drives and canning, 
weigh-ins at the Marshall, or Bingo on Wednesday’s, this league wishes to 
thank all those people who gave time to help.  Without you all, this league 
does not have the resources to send 2 full teams of cheerleaders to 
Orlando, hold banquets for all participants, provide busses to away games, 
and many, many other things throughout the season…THANK YOU VERY 
MUCH 
 
 
Want to be more involved….. 
 

  Elections 
Every year, Billerica Pop Warner has elections to fill open board positions.  If 
you are interested in doing more, here is the chance to get involved.  Please 
review the website and/or bylaws to see which positions are open this year.  
If you wish to be board member, football or cheerleader coach, please 
submit your letter of interest to the Nomination Committee either via email 
or regular mail. 
If interested, you must have your letter of interest into the committee prior 
to the January Board Meeting (currently scheduled for Jan 15, 2019) 
 

 
 



  

 
BY LAWS 
Along with the elections, annually Billerica Pop Warner reviews its by-laws 
and considers making any necessary changes to how the league conducts its 
business.  If you have any suggestions for change, please submit your ideas 
or comments to the By Laws Committee via email or regular mail.  The 
committee will review every suggestion or idea and present to the board for 
its consideration. 
 
The deadline for all submissions is Jan 1, 2019, so that the committee can 
present the changes to the full board for its consideration during the 
January 2019 meeting. 

 
 
 
For more information about anything mentioned in this newsletter or Billerica Pop 
Warner in general, please visit the sites below: 

 

 Billerica Pop Warner - www.leaguelineup.com/billericapopwarner 
 BPW Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/BillericaPopWarner/ 

 
 

http://www.leaguelineup.com/billericapopwarner
https://www.facebook.com/BillericaPopWarner/


  

 
 

 


